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BUSINESS RATES REVALUATION POSTPONED - ENGLAND 
 
A revaluation of business rates will no longer take place in 2021 to help reduce uncertainty for 
firms affected by the impacts of coronavirus. 
 
Legislation had been introduced to bring the next revaluation forward by one year from 2022 to 
2021 but following the recent economic impacts of the coronavirus pandemic ministers want to 
ensure businesses have more certainty during this difficult time. 
 
See: https://www.gov.uk/government/news/business-rates-revaluation-
postponed?utm_source=97f7632c-4dff-413d-af5a-
88285fa58734&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_content=immediate 
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